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In reading the draft of proposed registration standards, I am very impressed with the work done. 
Every topic addressed is covered well.  

The expectations appear realistic and the required practice evidence of 5 years is appropriate. I am 
sure most practitioners will experience a relatively smooth registration process.  

Sincerely  

 

Shane Edwards (Acupuncturist). 

 

 


